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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

The school holidays are the ideal time for a lot of maintenance and project work to take place in schools 
across the state without disrupting learning. The Summer school holiday period is our busiest of the 
year as this extended time allows us to complete work that takes longer or may be more disruptive. 

Image capture using drones over 2 days between 8 and 31 January 2024 

School Infrastructure NSW is developing a digital program to visualise school sites and facilities, 
allowing us to more efficiently maintain schools and deliver projects. 

Chatswood High School is part of an initial trial of aerial image capture during the Summer school 
holidays, between the 8 – 31 January 2024. The imagery will then be used to build a digital model of the 
school grounds and facilities for internal testing and program development.  

During this period, a drone will be flown over the school site to capture high resolution images of the 
buildings and grounds within the school boundary.  

Surveyors will be onsite for a two day period during 8 – 31 January to capture the imagery. Work hours 
will be between 7 am and 6 pm on weekdays and 8 am and 1 pm on Saturdays, with the drone being 
flown in short intervals between those hours. 

A professional surveyor with a remote pilot’s licence will be conducting the data capture, with the 
drone flying no higher than 120 metres above the ground.  

All imagery captured will be of the school site, not surrounding properties. No moving items including 
people and vehicles will be captured. In the unlikely event that a person is captured in the images, they 
will be blurred. 

If you have any questions about the work, please contact us on the details below. 
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